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Perch Base USSVI

Flash Traffic - 01/19/2011                 #01-11-5

========================================================================================

New Perch Base Meeting Location
 
Beginning with our regular February meeting (Feb. 11,) our Base Board of Directors have voted to have our
meetings at the Dillon's Restaurant, just a few short blocks north of Loop 101 on 59th Avenue. This is a permanent
changed. We will meet in a large meeting room that this veteran-friendly restaurant has on the north side of the
building.
 
While adequate as a meeting place, the American Legion has not always been reliable on meeting days.
 
Stan will no longer provide lunch. Excellent food and drinks will be available from their menu. These menus are
available on our Base web page (http://www.perch-base.org/move-to-dillions.htm) as is a map and a picture of the
restaurant.
 
Don't forget. The time is the same, the only change is the location.
 

Dillon's Restaurant
20585 North 59th Ave.

Glendale, AZ 85308-6821
 

(see map, below)
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